
Save the Pool Subcommittee Meeting 10/26/23 

 

Meeting opened at 5:00 PM at the Berlin Public Library 

 

In attendance:  Victoria Hill and Erika Berkshire 

 

Discussion of progress and events: 

 

1) Pool Pass - getting permission from Park and Rec to possibly sell them at the Berlin Blitz as 

they shop for Christmas  

2) Victoria Hill attended the Berlin Rotary on October 16th.  The meeting went well, with the 

suggestion of adding Pledging as a method of receiving funds.  We considered a floor of 

$500.00. 

3) Trunk or Treat passed out 400 baggies expanding our exposure to a wide swath of people. 

4) The collection canisters reaped $128.00 this week. 

5) Thrivent accepted Save the Pool as a giving option and now has us on their list of options for 

those who wish to give through Thrivent. 

6)  Website for STP is complete and QR Code created and added to flyers and buckets. 

 

Next meeting November 8th, 2023 

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM 

 


